
Please Join Us! 
 

Tuesday, November 28, 2023 at  7:00 PM 
 

Tewksbury Public Library 
 

Elle E. Flemings School:  Book Launch with Author Bill Pavao 
 

Sponsored by the Tewksbury Historical Society and the Tewksbury Public Library 
 
PLEASE GO TO THE LINK BELOW TO REGISTER: 
https://tewksburypl.assabetinteractive.com/calendar/in-person-the-ella-e-flemings-school-tewksburys-little-red-
schoolhouse-with-author-bill-pavao/ 
 
TO PRE-ORDER A COPY OF THIS 400+ PAGE BOOK: EMAIL:  vpres@tewksburyhistoricalsociety.org 
Thanks to the author, Bill Pavao, the Tewksbury Historical Society will receive profits on books that we sell. 

 
 
 
 
The Ella E. Flemings School is an historic schoolhouse located in 
Tewksbury, Massachusetts. The original one-room school was 
constructed ca. 1859. Through its long history, the Ella E. Flemings 
School was moved and twice enlarged in order to continue meeting the 
changing needs of a once-rural community. The school was a pioneer 
in the field of education as it was among the first, if not the first, 
training school for student teachers in the Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts. After almost 150 years of service to the children of the 
Town of Tewksbury, the last students left this historic schoolhouse in 
2004. 
 
 
 

 
On Tuesday, November 28, 2023 at 7:00PM, please join author William "Bill" Pavao in a discussion 
about his newly-published book entitled, The Ella E. Flemings School: Tewksbury's Little Red 
Schoolhouse. Bill is looking forward to sharing the history of this beloved schoolhouse along with the 
stories of some of the people who dedicated their lives to educating the children of Tewksbury for 
almost a century and a half. 
 
William Pavao never attended the Ella E. Flemings School, but was 
educated in the Tewksbury Public Schools until he was in the ninth 
grade. He was graduated from Fitchburg State University with a 
Bachelor of Science in history and a teaching certification. Mr. Pavao 
received his Master’s in Middle School Education from Eastern 
Nazarene College in Quincy, Massachusetts. He has been a public-
school teacher of American history and government since 1998. For 
many years, Mr. Pavao was the curator of the Lizzie Borden Bed & 
Breakfast/Museum in Fall River, Massachusetts as well as the curator 
of Lizzie Borden’s Maplecroft. He has been featured on several 
television programs about the Borden case on The Learning Channel, 
The History Channel, and the Travel Channel.  


